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NEWS RELEASE: HOMICIDE INVESTIGATION 

 
FORT WORTH, Texas- On Sunday, June 9, 2024, at approximately 12:23 a.m., the Fort Worth 
Police Department responded to the 4400 block of S. Freeway due to a reported shooting and 
found a man who had been shot in the torso.  
  
The victim was pronounced deceased on the scene.   
  
Homicide Detectives found that the victim and the suspect who shot him were in a hotel room 
with additional people. A handgun that was in the suspect’s possession discharged striking the 
victim.   
  
The suspect and others called 911 for medical assistance but attempts to keep the victim alive 
were not successful. 
  
Detectives are investigating the incident. 
No arrests have been made.  
 
The Tarrant County Medical Examiner’s Office will identify the deceased once next-of-kin has 
been notified. 
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